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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 12th January 2024 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 
 

Dear parents, 

 

Happy New Year! I hope you had a lovely Christmas break. On behalf of the 

staff and myself, we would like to thank you for the generous Christmas cards 

and gifts. 

 

Parent Teacher Consultations 

Our Parent Teacher Consultations will take place on Tuesday 20th February 

and Thursday 22nd February. Due to the success of the online booking system, 

we will use this moving forwards. Booking will be available from Friday 26th 

January and close on Thursday 1st February with your date and time issued on 

Friday 2nd February. 

 

Office hours 

Our new admin team are now in place and office opening hours have 

changed. The office will be open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 

8.45am – 3.30pm. Please note the school office will be closed on a 

Wednesdays, however the office email account will be monitored on this day, 

therefore any messages must be emailed directly to 

office@cadmoreendschool.org  

 

School lunches 

As with Breakfast and After School club, if your child would like a school 

lunch, you MUST book via ParentPay a week in advance and by Thursday 

where ParentPay closes for that week. 

 

Snow 

Closing the school due to extreme weather is always a last resort and a 

decision not taken lightly. However, due to the location of the school and 

teaching staff living in rural locations, sometimes it cannot be avoided. If the 

decision is made to close the school, an email will be sent no later than 

INSET Days 
1.9.23, 4.9.23, 27.3.24, 
28.3.24, 24.5.24 
Holidays 2023-2024 

New/Changed 

Open                          Close  
 
Spring 2024 
Thu 4.1.24            Fri 9.2.24 
Mon 19.2.24       Tue 26.3.24 
 
Summer 2024 
Mon 15.4.24      Thu 24.4.24 
Mon 3.6.24        Tue 23.7.24 
 
Diary Dates 
Thu 4.1.24 School opens 
Fri 26.1.24 Celebration 
assembly 
Tue 20.2.24 Parent Teacher 
Consultation 3.30 – 5.30pm 
Thu 22.2.24 Parent Teacher 
Consultation 3.30 – 6.30pm 
Fri 1st March Celebration 
assembly 
Fri 22.3.24  Celebration 
assembly 
Tue 26.3.23 Easter service. 
12.45pm @Cadmore church 
1.30 School finishes 
Mon 15.4.24 School opens 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
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7.30am on the day of the closure. If we do close the school, the children have ‘snow’ work to complete. 

These are fun educational activities for the children to enjoy. They can be found on our school website 

under ‘curriculum’ Cadmore End School - Snow Day 2023-2024 

 

Girls School uniform 

A polite reminder that all children are expected to wear the correct school uniform. We have seen an 

increase in bright fluffy socks and leggings! If your child prefers leggings to tights, they must wear their 

leggings with a skirt and black socks. This is only for the winter period.  

 

 

As always, have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Groom 

Headteacher  

 

https://www.cadmoreendschool.org/web/snow_day_2023-2024/585690

